MS. 498/90
Thomas Kendall to D. Coates


Cambridge 25 Augt 1820

Dear Sir,

As Shunghee and Whykato were in want of two great coats I have with the advice of the Revd Professor Lee procured two for them. Mr Lee will I believe also acquaint you by letter with the above circumstance. I hope, very little more will be wanted for them during the time we remain here. I am

Dear Sir

Your very obedt  Servt

Thos Kendall
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